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RESOLUTION NO. 14 

TO THE IOWA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS: 

We, the Committee on Salary and Personnel, do hereby recommend the 

following 1995-96 salary for the Chief Deputy position at the Sheriff's 

Dept. : 

1993-94 Salary $27,000.00 1995-96 Salary $31,000.00 

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Committee on Salary and 

Personnel recommend that the above salary be adopted and adhered to, 

effective January 1, 1995. 

IOWA COUNTY PERSONNEL COMMITTEE 


